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DAL 1577

26 AUG 108¢

Mr. Thomas W. Carr, Director
Commission on White House Fellows
1900 E Street, N. W,

Washington, D, C.

Dear Mr. Carr:
Thank you for your letter of 18 August 1966,

We would be pleased fo have the new group of White
House Fellows visit with us, and Mr. Helms has agreed to
act as host during their vislt. He would prefer that the
visit be arranged for either the 26th or 27th of September.
We plan to have a dinaner for the Fellows followed by a
briefing and discussion period, as we did last year.

Mr. John Richardson, our Director of Training, will
contact your office within a few days to make the necessary
arrangements for the visit.

SBincerely,

"/‘BZ' L'u K. White

L. K. White
Executive Diractor
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